
 
 
 
 
 

4655 Great America Parkway 
Santa Clara, CA, 95054 
 
 
To: 

Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 

 
Subject:  Authorization of David Waitt to act on our behalf and as our agent for preparation of FCC and 
IC certification applications. 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
This is a letter of authorization to accept David Waitt, an independent consultant who’s services have been 
retained by Nortel to sign applications before the commission on our behalf, to make representations to you 
on our behalf and to receive and exchange data between our company and the Commission. 
 
Under FCC Docket number 20780 and General Docket Number 80-284 pursuant to Part 15 of the FCC Rules 
and Regulations. 
 
If you have any further questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me at 
blaneyt@nortel.com 
 

     June 2007 
 
Tim Blaney 
Nortel 
 
 


